Tri-Village Bowhunters Attn: Christine Brennan PO Box 22 Nassau, NY 12123

## Dear Ms. Christine Brennan:

I received two care packages from your organization today and was very pleased they came. All of the items were given to my Soldiers who were excited and happy to see the treats and health care items.

It is wonderful to know that we have outstanding people in the United States like you who support our Soldiers overseas during this time of war. The items sent will be well used and are needed.

Again, THANK YOU and the members of your organization for your support of our Soldiers!!

Paul S. Dziegielewski

CW3, AG

TO ALL

THANK-YOU FUR THE TIME AND EFFORT
THAT YOU PUT INTO THIS PARKAGE IT WAS
VERY MUCH APPRICIATED YOUR KINDNESS
WILL BE REHEMBERED AND IF THERE IS
ANY THING I CAN DO FOR All YOU DUST LET
ME KNOW I WILL BE GLADLY TO HELP YOU ALL
OUT, AGAIN THANKYOU

YOUR FRIEND CPC SUARES USMO